
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2016 

  7:00 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

 

SOLON REALTY COMPANY, LLC 

LOT LINE ADJUSTMENT 

 
You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held by the New Durham 

Planning Board on Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at 7:00 pm at the New Durham 

Town Hall. The meeting is regarding an application submitted by James Daley III on 

behalf of Solon Realty Company, LLC., for a Lot Line Adjustment. The property in 

question is located at Davis Crossing Road, Map 257, Lots 012 & 040. 

 

The public hearing may be convened if the application is accepted as complete. 

 

 

Posted 11/16/2016 

Laura Zuzgo 

 

 

               

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


